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September 11, 2014 

 

 

Thomas Rogge 

842 Clear Avenue 

Saint Paul MN 55106 

 

VIA MAIL 

 

Re: Appeal for Property at 842 Clear Avenue 

 

Dear Mr. Rogge: 

 

This is to confirm that your appeal in the above-referenced matter has been withdrawn.  The 

Department of Safety and Inspection staff has contacted our office and indicated that their 

department and you had come into an agreement and that an inspector had made an appointment 

to meet with you to inspect the property.  On September 10, 2014, an inspection was made and 

the property has been cleaned up and the storage racks were removed from the yard; therefore, 

the order is moot. 

 

If you have any questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563. 

 

Sincerely, 

/s/ 

 

Mai Vang 

Legislative Hearing Coordinator 

 

cc: Paula Seeley 

 Ed Smith 

 Steve Magner 
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